
 

SHERMAN TOWNSHIP 

 WINTER 2023 

4013 OBERLIN ROAD 

GLADWIN, MI  48624 

Website:  www.shermantownshipgladwin.com 

BOARD MEETINGS: 3rd Tuesday of each 

month at 6:30 p.m. 

BOARD MEMBERS: 

Supervisor: John Jurgensen  989-426-7544 

Email: shermantwpsupervisor@gmail.com 

Clerk:  Kay Whalen       989-426-4218 

Email: gladwin.shermantwpclerk@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Jean Jurgensen  989-426-7544 

Email: shermantwptreasurer@gmail.com 

Trustees: Ron Grabowski  989-426-7719 

  Sarah Paisley    989-387-4060 

           Email: spaisley614@gmail.com 

 

For Assessor Corey Cuddie: 989-426-0546 or email: 

coreycuddie@hotmail.com regarding information for 

Principal Residence Exemptions (PRE), Veterans Exemptions or 

Poverty Exemptions, along with any other tax assessment issues. 

 

-  Voter Registration, Township Cemetery 

information and rules, contact our Clerk. 

-  Hall Rentals: Contact Trustee Sarah Paisley for 

information and scheduling. 

 

GARBAGE: 

THROUGH DECEMBER 2023: WASTE MANAGEMENT: 

Collection day is Monday, starting at 6:30 a.m.  For 

Monday holidays, pickup will be on Tuesday. 

Call 989-308-6913 to report “no pick up” of 

garbage or for any other needed information. 

NOTE:  IF GARBAGE IS NOT PICKED UP IN 2 

CONSECUTIVE WEEKS, A TRUCK WILL BE SENT OUT for 

NEXT DAY COLLECTION ACCORDING TO WASTE 

MANAGEMENT. 

 

STARTING MONDAY,JANUARY 1st – AMERICAN WASTE 

GFL will be our new collection agency.  But starting the 

week of December 18, 2023, they will be delivering new 

GFL totes to your place of residence, plus information 

regarding their service and a calendar schedule. 

 

GRASS LAKE SUBDIVISION: 

Residents in Grass Lake are reminded to remove 

vehicles & camping units from road ways and ends of 

dead-end streets to allow for grading and snow 

plowing. 

 

THE NEW TOWNSHIP HALL ADDITION will provide new 

office space for the Clerk and Treasurer; storage room for 

documents and election equipment, plus a storage room 

for the tables and chairs.  This will promote safety of 

documents, liability issues and office hours. 

 

The Twp website provides information 

regarding your property tax amounts/paid 

dates by clicking the BS&A Tax Info button 

and register on the left-hand side. Other info 

such as announcements, meeting minutes, 

forms, etc. are available. Explore! 

 

WINTER TAX PAYMENTS: 

Preferred method of payment is by mail.  Make check 

or money order payable to: Sherman Twp. Treasurer 

and mail to: 4013 Oberlin Rd., Gladwin, MI 48624 

• Credit or Debit cards are NOT accepted. 

• Partial payments are accepted. 

A receipt will be sent if a self-addressed stamped 

envelope is provided. 

 *Please mail payments at least a week or two in 

advance. 

POSTMARK IS NOT ACCEPTED! 

To pay in person:   At the Township Hall, 4013 Oberlin 

Road on *Monday, January 15,2024:    10-2 pm 

 *WEDNESDAY, February 14, 2024:  9-5 pm 

 *THURSDAY, February 29, 2024:  9-5 pm 

Any other in-person payments must be by 

appointment a this time. Call 989-426-7544 

For previous years unpaid taxes (prior to 2023): 

contact the Gladwin County Treasurer at 989-426-7251. 

 

ROUND LAKE DRAIN ASSESSMENTS: A year ago the 

Township was notified that a grant was received to 

alleviate the expense to our residents.  However, in 

2023 the Drain Commissioner decided to use the grant 

towards all drain work in the county, so all townships 

are being assessed as the grant no longer covers all the 

expenses for clean-up and repairs.  Those in the drain 

area are being assessed. This is not on all our residents. 

 

The Township Board wishes you a safe and enjoyable 

winter season.  

 Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 
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